
 

 

26th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers and Year 13 student 

 

Strike action trike action Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May – arrangements for 

Year 13 students only.  

 

On Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May, all Year 13 students are expected to 

attend school. This is to ensure students continue to be supported for their final 

exams/coursework. Students must wear full dress code / pass as normal.  

 

To ensure students can be supported appropriately, there will be a bespoke timetable 

for the days, based around the option blocks students chose for their A Level/BTECs. 

There will be two teaching sessions on each day (10am – 12midday and 12midday to 

2pm.) Students will be expected to attend the sessions that correspond to their option 

block choices as below. 

 

Students therefore do not need to attend school in a session where their option block 

is not being taught – they should instead study at home. For most students this means 

they will attend 3 of the 4 sessions across the two days. 

 

A Levels: 

 

Option A 

27/4/23  

10am -12pm 

Option B 

27/4/23 

12pm-2pm 

Option C 

2/5/23 

10am-12pm 

Option D 

2/5/23 

12pm – 2pm 

Geography 

History 

Biology 

Psychology 

 

 

Art 

Photography 

Business Studies 

Politics 

Sociology  

Maths 

Chemistry 

DT 

Economics 

Film Studies  

Spanish 

Sociology  

Biology 

English Lit 

Physics  

Psychology  

Maths  

Please note, students who study Maths, Biology, Psychology and Sociology should 

check with their teacher which option block they are in if they are not already aware. 

 



 

 

BTEC students – arrangements as follows: 

• Heath and Social Care students are on work placements so should attend 

these as normal. 

• Business students should attend the morning session only on both days 

• Media students should attend both days to prepare for their upcoming exam – 

please speak to Mrs Belgrave for exact details of these days. 

• Sport, IT and Performing Art should attend the afternoon sessions on both days  

 

 

Attendance is compulsory and will be registered.  

 

If students have any questions they should speak to a member of the sixth form team. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Carolyn Laws 

Headteacher  
 

  


